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TFWA spreads the word about its upcoming
presidential election

As every year and in accordance with its statutes, Tax Free World Association will invite its
Management Committee to elect a President at its upcoming meeting in December. The one-year
mandate will run until December 2020.

Any members of the Management Committee wishing to stand for election are requested to indicate
their intentions to the TFWA Election Committee the day prior to the meeting; any potential
candidates from outside of the Management Committee are requested to submit their candidacy no
later than Friday November 15, by recorded mail to the TFWA Election Committee, Tax Free World
Association, 23-25 rue de Berri, 75008 Paris, France.

For further information, please contact Frédéric Garcia-Pelayo, TFWA Vice-President – Finance, via the
TFWA office or at fpelayo@interparfums.fr
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